
Dear friends, 

United Way of Hunterdon County recently 
launched the ALICE Recovery Fund the 
support the emerging unmet needs of 
ALICE - our neighbors who are Asset 
Limited Income Constrained and Employed 
(or were employed) and those in poverty - 
a total of 27% of Hunterdon County 
households.  

In less than 24 hours after launching 
almost 300 applications were received with 
the majority expressing they will use the 
funds towards their housing. United Way 
asks that anyone who is able to donate, 
please consider making a tax-deductible 
gift to the Fund. The more we raise, the 

more we can assist ALICE families. If you can help, Donate Now.  

Eligible households will receive a minimum financial award of $500. The Fund is strictly limited to assisting residents of 
Hunterdon, Morris, Somerset, Suburban Essex, Sussex, and Warren counties. (Suburban Essex includes the Caldwells, 
Cedar Grove, Essex Fells, Fairfield, Glen Ridge, Livingston, Millburn-Short Hills, Montclair, Roseland, and Verona)  

Applicants will need to provide documentation that their household income qualifies as falling below the ALICE Threshold 
prior to the pandemic. In addition, applicants must show a loss of income due to the pandemic, beginning February 1, 2020. 
Income guidelines and the applicaiton can be found here.

Here why our Board President, Brad Muller, believes ALICE needs our help now more than ever.

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001ICEw3Hj0cGEAUjcGRyc1B1v-2DKcVUbH1ltTIH0bEzKzA9AzhLq1NL3-5FdgR1RrOHwaYXCSL4ZYdrRd8cD6-5FMhUyf-5FsJ-2D2TOKE2wj9Tu3IN0i73Fb-2DL84fISp0xlLmJ354p7nkuRKYwePeLxNRHP240Zvd-2DqBSThFGxnhxrBT3hoJrFD796leP0hyKE-2DKZELhN1-26c-3DWxNqO2cG4X-2DhJ5OmMvXIhZ3xB4zF4aEHey02lXfXdXrwF74IELc9Vg-3D-3D-26ch-3D56isHi61Scx7UsPhV4dK-2DbUDhMjWNQPh-2DaApuFbvolITuQDYqEuoXQ-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=iiJ9Tl3JfcevhbwXT1Vp2NIg0pocH4hFzo6VQ1shdIA&m=8u5CnIMCCkYva6-TbSofzNU0cGKeo9dyXb7jCgEb8zg&s=y_OZ6ybSQowfYoAYFHLjn4KLj74J-mcWUCAdp6dM84U&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001ICEw3Hj0cGEAUjcGRyc1B1v-2DKcVUbH1ltTIH0bEzKzA9AzhLq1NL3-2DATzMRIFXUmp-2D1KNwlmqWNRQnGNkn1sbAv-2DTTpzX0YuxygzXVszndd2jMwHq56SpqcAEcoYyqtxAnJFqPBkEpib-5FXpzoAvDk6Am2grZhwaJSO0ZdhX4276wL893Vwnl5g-3D-3D-26c-3DWxNqO2cG4X-2DhJ5OmMvXIhZ3xB4zF4aEHey02lXfXdXrwF74IELc9Vg-3D-3D-26ch-3D56isHi61Scx7UsPhV4dK-2DbUDhMjWNQPh-2DaApuFbvolITuQDYqEuoXQ-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=iiJ9Tl3JfcevhbwXT1Vp2NIg0pocH4hFzo6VQ1shdIA&m=8u5CnIMCCkYva6-TbSofzNU0cGKeo9dyXb7jCgEb8zg&s=vOWcmwMb-AdvS5lhnwdspAaO6Jr_yKKC-6Fh2hTodT0&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001ICEw3Hj0cGEAUjcGRyc1B1v-2DKcVUbH1ltTIH0bEzKzA9AzhLq1NL3-5FwQGtS1QG7mYjkk66JTHlZ3DmJKNT6r24JFOSPO1DZafFVm-2Dm9vcPXWKrYQPJfB0i17FWnmJUuM3nhTz9ho-5F-5FTdBSX5AfscKQ-3D-3D-26c-3DWxNqO2cG4X-2DhJ5OmMvXIhZ3xB4zF4aEHey02lXfXdXrwF74IELc9Vg-3D-3D-26ch-3D56isHi61Scx7UsPhV4dK-2DbUDhMjWNQPh-2DaApuFbvolITuQDYqEuoXQ-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=iiJ9Tl3JfcevhbwXT1Vp2NIg0pocH4hFzo6VQ1shdIA&m=8u5CnIMCCkYva6-TbSofzNU0cGKeo9dyXb7jCgEb8zg&s=kvG-QPAGLBROf2DmnvXzDcH4BbyxcYU4DSNIdSwE_aU&e=


Together we will beat COVID-19 and ensure that every individual has the opportunity to thrive.

Sincerely, 

Bonnie Duncan, CEO


